
 

COMUNICATO STAMPA  

Subsidiary, Acotel SpA, to be merged with and into Acotel Group SpA 

 
Acotel Group SpA informs that on 21 October 2016 has been registered the merger between 

Acotel Group SpA (the acquirer) and Acotel SpA (the acquiree) at the Companies of Rome 
Register.  

 
 

Rome, 25 October 2016  

 

For further information contact: 

Acotel Group 

Davide Carnevale 
Investor relations 
Tel. +39 06 61141000 
e-mail: investor.relator@acotel.com 

 


